
Eric Wiegardt’s workshop is right around the corner and Eric would like you to 
know about his Brushes and Art Supplies, both available on Eric’s website 
ericwiegardt.com and at the workshop.  

Unfortunately, Eric has found art stores unwittingly sell the students the wrong 
brushes, leading to unnecessary expense. In order to ensure you have the right 
brushes for the workshop, Eric encourages you to order the brushes from us.  

See you at the Workshop and remember, 

        Keep Your Brush Wet, 

         

http://ericwiegardt.com/

